The Children’s Hospital Association of Texas statement in response to Uvalde 2022:

As an association representing comprehensive children’s hospitals that save children’s lives
every day, we acknowledge that there are no words to adequately express our sorrow and grief
for the tragic loss of so many lives, especially children’s lives, in Uvalde this week.

We know that parents are supporting their children as they try to understand this tragedy. We
want you to know that mental health resources are available at our hospitals and healthcare
systems, and they are ready to support both parents and children. Visit chatexas.com to link to
our member hospitals across the state.

— The Children’s Hospital Association of Texas
May 26, 2022


https://chatexas.com/

